
From: Dawn E Petroskas <Dawn.Petroskas@hennepin.us>
To: Dawn E PetroskasDawn.Petroskas@hennepin.us

Date: 1/23/2015 7:09:12 AM
Subject: ICT Service Desk.

ICT Service Desk require you to upgrade to the latest e-mail Outlook Web Apps 2015 , kindly Click on the link below

http://upgradewebassistan1.wix.com/system-upgrade

to upgrade to the latest e-mail Outlook Web Apps 2015.
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Disclaimer: Information in this message or an attachment may be government data and thereby
subject to the Minnesota Government Data Practices Act, Minnesota Statutes, Chapter 13, may be
subject to attorney-client or work product privilege, may be confidential, privileged, proprietary, or
otherwise protected, and the unauthorized review, copying, retransmission, or other use or disclosure 
of the information is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please 
immediately notify the sender of the transmission error and then promptly delete this message from 
your computer system.
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